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Nova Scotia Apr 23 2022 Despite notable variation in health care policy from
province to province, most scholarship published on the health care system
in Canada uses a broad national perspective. Focusing on the health care
systems of individual Canadian provinces and territories, our new series,
Health System Profiles, examines the social, political, economic, and
epidemiological context of health care policy in each Canadian province.
Turning a critical eye to the health care system in Nova Scotia, author
Katherine Fierlbeck outlines the organizational and regulatory frameworks
structuring provincial health care, while providing a detailed assessment of
Nova Scotias health financing, physical infrastructure, service provision,
and the efficacy of technological resources used in data tracking and health
quality assessments. Structured for ease of comparison, Nova Scotia: A
Health System Profile will, along with other volumes in the series, help
scholars draw analytic evidence-based policy conclusions about the health
system of Nova Scotia and other Canadian provinces and territories.

Fundamentals of Logic Design Jan 08 2021 Updated with modern coverage, a
streamlined presentation, and excellent companion software, this seventh
edition of FUNDAMENTALS OF LOGIC DESIGN achieves yet again an unmatched
balance between theory and application. Authors Charles H. Roth, Jr. and
Larry L. Kinney carefully present the theory that is necessary for
understanding the fundamental concepts of logic design while not
overwhelming students with the mathematics of switching theory. Divided into
20 easy-to-grasp study units, the book covers such fundamental concepts as
Boolean algebra, logic gates design, flip-flops, and state machines. By
combining flip-flops with networks of logic gates, students will learn to
design counters, adders, sequence detectors, and simple digital systems.
After covering the basics, this text presents modern design techniques using
programmable logic devices and the VHDL hardware description language.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or
the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Overcoming Challenges in Corpus Construction Jul 02 2020 This volume offers
a critical examination of the construction of the Spoken British National
Corpus 2014 (Spoken BNC2014) and points the way forward toward a more
informed understanding of corpus linguistic methodology more broadly. The
book begins by situating the creation of this second corpus, a compilation
of new, publicly-accessible Spoken British English from the 2010s, within
the context of the first, created in 1994, talking through the need to
balance backward capability and optimal practice for today’s users. Chapters
subsequently use the Spoken BNC2014 as a focal point around which to discuss
the various considerations taken into account in corpus construction,
including design, data collection, transcription, and annotation. The volume
concludes by reflecting on the successes and limitations of the project, as
well as the broader utility of the corpus in linguistic research, both in
current examples and future possibilities. This exciting new contribution to
the literature on linguistic methodology is a valuable resource for students
and researchers in corpus linguistics, applied linguistics, and English
language teaching.
Current Views of Hypothalamic Contributions to the Control of Motivated
Behaviors Jun 01 2020 The increasing availability of technologies for
interrogating genetically targeted neurons is driving a resurgence of
empirical research aimed at determining the structure and function of the
neural systems that control motivated behaviors. This has refocused
attention on the hypothalamus, whose central role in behavioral control was
identified about a century ago. As a result, new insights into hypothalamic
contributions to the control of motivated behaviors are emerging, driven not
only by the application of new technologies, but also by the application in
parallel of iteratively refined established techniques, and increasingly by
informatics approaches applied to maturing neuroscience databases. With this
renewed interest in decrypting hypothalamic contributions to the control of
motivated behaviors, it is timely to provide an updated overview that
bridges current insights and historical foundations.
Henry's Clinical Diagnosis and Management by Laboratory Methods: First
South Asia Edition_e-Book Dec 07 2020 To interpret the laboratory results.
To distinguish the normal from the abnormal and to understand the merits and
demerits of the assays under study. The book attempts to train a laboratory

medicine student to achieve sound knowledge of analytical methods and
quality control practices, to interpret the laboratory results, to
distinguish the normal from the abnormal and to understand the merits and
demerits of the assays under study.
Null Subjects in Slavic and Finno-Ugric Nov 18 2021 Even though null
subjects have been extensively studied in the past four decades, there is a
growing interest in partial null subject languages (e.g. Finnish) and a
subtler classification of null subject phenomena overall. This volume aims
at contributing to this trend, focusing on Slavic and Finno-Ugric groups,
with some extension to Baltic and Samoyedic languages. Interestingly, these
groups offer an impressive array of macro- and microvariation. Moreover,
given an increasing interest towards the internal structure of the
pronominal elements and the role of various types of topics in the left
periphery of the sentence structure, the enterprise taken up in this book is
to investigate lexical and null, referential and generic subjects in order
to understand and compare their feature composition, licensing conditions,
and structural properties. Rather than trying to squeeze the studied
languages into a predefined set of parameters, this volume highlights some
properties that may lead to a refinement of the existing generalizations. It
brings together contributors from both generative and typological traditions
and will be of interest to any researcher willing to investigate argumentdrop in a wider crosslinguistic perspective.
Environmental Justice, Popular Struggle and Community Devt Oct 29 2022
Struggles for environmental justice involve communities mobilising against
powerful forces which advocate ‘development’, driven increasingly by
neoliberal imperatives. In doing so, communities face questions about their
alliances with other groups, working with outsiders and issues of class,
race, ethnicity, gender, worker/community and settler/indigenous
relationships. Written by a wide range of international scholars and
activists, contributors explore these dynamics and the opportunities for
agency and solidarity. They critique the practice of community development
professionals, academics, trade union organisers, social movements and
activists and inform those engaged in the pursuit of justice as community,
development and environment interact.
Canadian Journal of Fisheries and Aquatic Sciences Dec 27 2019
Null Subjects in Generative Grammar Jul 14 2021 This book considers the
null-subject phenomenon, whereby some languages lack an overtly realized
referential subject in specific contexts. In generative syntax-the approach
adopted in this volume-the phenomenon has traditionally been explained in
terms of a 'pro-drop' parameter with associated cluster properties; more
recently, however, it has become clear that pro-drop phenomena do not always
correlate with all the initially predicted cluster properties. This volume
returns to the centre of the debate surrounding the empirical phenomena
associated with null subjects. Experts in the field explore the cluster
properties associated with pro-drop; the types of null category involved in
null-subject phenomena and their identification; and the typology of nullsubject languages, with a special focus on partial null-subject languages.
Chapters include both novel empirical data and new theoretical analyses
covering the major approaches to null subjects in generative grammar. A wide
range of languages are examined, ranging from the most commonly studied in

research into null subjects, such as Finnish and Italian, to lesser-studied
languages such as Vietnamese and Polish, minority languages such as Cimbrian
and Kashubian, and historical varieties such as Old French and Old High
German. The research presented also contributes to the understanding of
other key syntactic phenomena, such as the nature of control, the role of
information structure and semantics in syntax, the mechanisms of language
change, and the formalization of language variation. The breadth and depth
of the volume will make it a valuable resource not only for generative
syntacticians, but also for all those working in the fields of historical
linguistics, typology, comparative grammar, semantics, and theoretical and
descriptive linguistics more generally.
Fruit and Vegetable Phytochemicals Dec 19 2021 Now in two volumes and
containing more than seventy chapters, the second edition of Fruit and
Vegetable Phytochemicals: Chemistry, Nutritional Value and Stability has
been greatly revised and expanded. Written by hundreds of experts from
across the world, the chapters cover diverse aspects of chemistry and
biological functions, the influence of postharvest technologies, analysis
methods and important phytochemicals in more than thirty fruits and
vegetables. Providing readers with a comprehensive and cutting-edge
description of the metabolism and molecular mechanisms associated with the
beneficial effects of phytochemicals for human health, this is the perfect
resource not only for students and teachers but also researchers, physicians
and the public in general.
HC 825 - Effectiveness of the Committee in 2012-13 Jul 26 2022 In order to
monitor the effectiveness of its Reports, the Home Affairs Committee
maintains a colour-coded grid of its recommendations. Recommendations are
coded green if, in it's view, the Government has accepted them, red if they
have been rejected, and yellow if they have been partially accepted, or if
the Government has undertaken to give them further consideration. This
Report covers the Committee's work in the 2012-13 Session. The Committee
will use the grid to inform its choice of inquiries over the course of the
Parliament, returning to earlier recommendations where it appears that there
may be some merit in doing so, but avoiding reduplication of earlier work
where it appears unlikely to prove beneficial
Informational Texts in Pre-Kindergarten through Grade-Three Classrooms Aug
27 2022 The focus of this book is the inclusion of informational texts in
primary-grade teaching and learning. Each chapter references particular
Common Core State Standards that are connected to the chapter and includes
techniques to aid students in obtaining mastery of the Standards.
Our common wealth Aug 23 2019 Public ownership is more widespread and
popular in the United States than is commonly understood. This book is the
most comprehensive and up-to-date analysis of the scope and scale of U.S.
public ownership, debunking frequent misconceptions about the alleged
inefficiency and underperformance of public ownership and arguing that it
offers powerful, flexible solutions to current problems of inequality,
instability, and unsustainability— explaining why after decades of
privatization it is making a comeback, including in the agenda of Jeremy
Corbyn’s Labour Party in Britain. Hanna offers a vision of deploying new
forms of democratized public ownership broadly, across multiple sectors, as
a key ingredient of any next system beyond corporate capitalism. This book

is a valuable, extensively researched resource that sets out the past record
and future possibilities of public ownership at a time when ever more people
are searching for answers.
Genetic Mutations Associated with Ocular Diseases Mar 30 2020
Henry's Clinical Diagnosis and Management by Laboratory Methods E-Book Jan
28 2020 Recognized as the definitive reference in laboratory medicine since
1908, Henry's Clinical Diagnosis continues to offer state-of-the-art
guidance on the scientific foundation and clinical application of today's
complete range of laboratory tests. Employing a multidisciplinary approach,
it presents the newest information available in the field, including new
developments in technologies and the automation platforms on which
measurements are performed. Provides guidance on error detection,
correction, and prevention, as well as cost-effective test selection.
Features a full-color layout, illustrations and visual aids, and an
organization based on organ system. Features the latest knowledge on cuttingedge technologies of molecular diagnostics and proteomics. Includes a wealth
of information on the exciting subject of omics; these extraordinarily
complex measurements reflect important changes in the body and have the
potential to predict the onset of diseases such as diabetes mellitus.
Coverage of today's hottest topics includes advances in transfusion medicine
and organ transplantation; molecular diagnostics in microbiology and
infectious diseases; point-of-care testing; pharmacogenomics; and the
microbiome. Toxicology and Therapeutic Drug Monitoring chapter discusses the
necessity of testing for therapeutic drugs that are more frequently being
abused by users.
Aromatic Herbs in Food Jun 20 2019 Aromatic Herbs in Food: Bioactive
Compounds, Processing, and Applications thoroughly explores three critical
dimensions: properties of bioactive compounds, recovery and applications.
The book covers the most trending topics in herbs’ applications, putting
emphasis on the health components of spices and herbs, their culinary use,
their application for the treatment of functional gastrointestinal
disorders, quality and safety requirements for usage in foods, processing,
extraction technologies, green extraction technologies, encapsulation of
recovered bioactives, applications and interactions with food components,
applications as food supplements for weight loss, usage in active food
packaging, the applications of rosemary and sage extracts, and much more.
This book is ideal for food scientists, technologists, engineers and
chemists working in the whole food science field. In addition, nutrition
researchers working on food applications and food processing will find the
content very valuable. Covers all the important aspects of herbs, such as
properties, processing, recovery issues and their applications Brings the
health components of spices and herbs, their culinary use and applications
for the treatment of functional gastrointestinal disorders Explores herbs’
processing, extraction technologies, green extraction technologies,
encapsulation of recovered bioactives, applications, and interactions with
food components
Holcomb and Ashcraft's Pediatric Surgery E-Book Apr 30 2020 Known for its
readability, portability, and global perspectives, Holcomb and Ashcraft’s
Pediatric Surgery remains the most comprehensive, up-to-date, single-volume
text in its field. As technology and techniques continue to evolve, the 7th

Edition provides state-of-the-art coverage—both in print and on video—of the
full range of general surgical and urological problems in infants, children,
and adolescents, equipping you to achieve optimal outcomes for every
patient. Provides authoritative, practical coverage to help you implement
today’s best evidence-based open and minimally invasive techniques, with
guidance from internationally recognized experts in the field. Features more
than 1,000 high-quality images depicting the visual nuances of surgery for
the full range of pediatric and urologic conditions you’re likely to see.
Delivers comprehensive updates throughout including the latest advances in
managing Inguinal Hernias and Hydroceles; Imperforate Anus and Cloacal
Malformations; Hirschsprung Disease; Duodenal and Intestinal Atresia and
Stenosis; Esophageal Atresia; and more.
Proportionality in Action Aug 15 2021 A comparative and empirical analysis
of proportionality in the case law of six constitutional and supreme courts.
Nutraceuticals in Veterinary Medicine May 24 2022 This unique work compiles
the latest knowledge around veterinary nutraceuticals, commonly referred to
as dietary supplements, from ingredients to final products in a single
source. More than sixty chapters organized in seven sections collate all
related aspects of nutraceutical research in animal health and disease,
among them many novel topics: common nutraceutical ingredients (Section-I),
prebiotics, probiotics, synbiotics, enzymes and antibacterial alternatives
(Section-II), applications of nutraceuticals in prevention and treatment of
various diseases such as arthritis, periodontitis, diabetes, cognitive
dysfunctions, mastitis, wounds, immune disorders, and cancer (Section-III),
utilization of nutraceuticals in specific animal species (Section-IV),
safety and toxicity evaluation of nutraceuticals and functional foods
(Section-V), recent trends in nutraceutical research and product development
(Section-VI), as well as regulatory aspects for nutraceuticals (SectionVII). The future of nutraceuticals and functional foods in veterinary
medicine seems bright, as novel nutraceuticals will emerge and new uses of
old agents will be discovered. International contributors to this book cover
a variety of specialties in veterinary medicine, pharmacology,
pharmacognosy, toxicology, chemistry, medicinal chemistry, biochemistry,
physiology, nutrition, drug development, regulatory frameworks, and the
nutraceutical industry. This is a highly informative and carefully presented
book, providing scientific insight for academia, veterinarians, governmental
and regulatory agencies with an interest in animal nutrition, complementary
veterinary medicine, nutraceutical product development and research.
Challenges and Opportunities for the EU Common Fisheries Policy Application
in the Mediterranean and Black Sea Sep 28 2022 The application of the Common
Fisheries Policy (CFP) in the Mediterranean and Black Sea faces several
challenges also because of large ecological, economic, political and
institutional differences across the basin. The challenge of CFP application
is exacerbated by the legal/administrative situation, with large areas
outside national/EU jurisdictions, by the different development of fisheries
that result in fleet capacities highly different on opposite shores of some
sub-basins, as well as by uneven monitoring and data availability across the
basins that result in situations that hamper sustainable management. This
book collates analyses related to the application of the principles included
in the CFP in Mediterranean and Black Sea, including assessments of current

status, scenario analyses, visions of best solutions, evaluation of critical
hot spots and effects of regionalization of fisheries management. The eBook
tackles from local to transboundary issues and solutions and provides a
broad vision of problems together with important practical solutions for CFP
application in the Mediterranean and Black Sea.
Brunner and Suddarth’s Textbook of Medical-Surgical Nursing Feb 27 2020
Trusted by nursing fraternity for more than 50 years, Brunner and Suddarth's
Textbook of Medical-Surgical Nursing layers essential patient care
information, engaging critical thinking exercises and diverse features to
help students learn critical content. The South Asian edition is
comprehensively updated to customize and keep pace with South Asia's health
care environment by including Indian/Asian epidemiologic data of common
diseases and disorders, flowcharts of pathophysiologic processes of various
diseases and disorders and psychosocial concepts, which is contemporary to
South Asian scenario. Furthermore, essential medical-surgical nursing
content and diseases/disorders, which are specific to South Asia, are added
to make this textbook most suitable to South Asian learners.
Behavioural and Ecological Consequences of Urban Life in Birds Jun 13 2021
Urbanization is next to global warming the largest threat to biodiversity.
Indeed, it is becoming increasingly evident that many bird species get
locally extinct as a result of urban development. However, many bird species
benefit from urbanization, especially through the abundance of humanprovided resources, and increase in abundance and densities. These birds are
intriguing to study in relation to its resilience and adaption to urban
environments, but also in relation to its susceptibility and the potential
costs of urban life. This Research Topic consisting of 30 articles (one
review, two meta-analyzes and 27 original data papers) provides insights
into species and population responses to urbanization through diverse
lenses, including biogeography, community ecology, behaviour, life history
evolution, and physiology.
ITJEMAST 10(12) 2019 Nov 06 2020 International Transaction Journal of
Engineering, Management, & Applied Sciences & Technologies publishes a wide
spectrum of research and technical articles as well as reviews, experiments,
experiences, modelings, simulations, designs, and innovations from
engineering, sciences, life sciences, and related disciplines as well as
interdisciplinary/cross-disciplinary/multidisciplinary subjects. Original
work is required. Article submitted must not be under consideration of other
publishers for publications.
Rutherford's Vascular Surgery and Endovascular Therapy, E-Book Oct 05 2020
Through nine outstanding editions, Rutherford's Vascular Surgery and
Endovascular Therapy has been the gold standard text in this fast-changing,
complex field. Published in association with the Society for Vascular
Surgery, this state-of-the-art reference by Drs. Anton N. Sidawy and Bruce
A. Perler is a must-have for vascular surgeons, interventionalists, vascular
medicine specialists, and trainees, as well as general surgeons,
interventional radiologists, and cardiologists that depend upon
"Rutherford’s" in their practice. It offers authoritative guidance from the
most respected and innovative global thought leaders and clinical and basic
science experts in the diagnosis and treatment of circulatory disease.
Incorporates medical, endovascular, and surgical treatment, as well as

diagnostic techniques, decision making, and fundamental vascular biology.
Features all vascular imaging techniques, offering a non-invasive evaluation
of both the morphology and hemodynamics of the vascular system. Provides
unparalleled insight from multidisciplinary leaders worldwide, who share
their expertise on the most appropriate contemporary and future treatment of
circulatory disease. Employs a full-color layout and images so you can view
clinical and physical findings and operative techniques more vividly.
Includes 40 new chapters incorporating a shorter, more focused format with a
summary for each chapter that provides a quick access to key information –
ideal for consultation situations as well as daily practice. Some of these
chapters are organized in new sections dedicated to open operative exposure
and vessel dissection techniques, diabetic foot, Pediatric Vascular Disease,
and practice management issues; areas in the specialty that clinicians
frequently face but seldom detailed in other vascular texts nor in earlier
Rutherford editions. Covers hot topics such as endovascular therapy of
aortic arch and thoracoabdominal aortic aneurysm disease, including the
evolving management of aortic dissections.
Every Reader a Close Reader Feb 21 2022 Drawing expertise and ideas from
research, as well as teachers from across the country, Every Reader, a Close
Reader serves as both an instructional guide and professional development
tool for classroom teachers and instructional leaders to use when starting
or strengthening close reading at the classroom level.
Multiple Myeloma and Other Plasma Cell Neoplasms Jun 25 2022 This book is a
comprehensive source of up-to-date information on plasma cell neoplasms. Key
features include the provision of new criteria for the diagnosis of
symptomatic multiple myeloma requiring treatment and the description of
novel therapies for myeloma and other plasma cell neoplasms that have only
very recently been licensed by the U.S. Food and Drug Administration.
Examples include lenalidomide as first-line therapy, panobinostat in
combination with bortezomib plus dexamethasone for relapsed/refractory
myeloma, ibrutinib for Waldenström’s macroglobulinemia, and new therapeutic
regimens for systemic amyloidosis and POEMS syndrome. Information is also
provided on drug combinations that have shown encouraging results and are
very near to approval. Other important aspects covered in the book are the
role of different imaging modalities in workup and the significance of newly
acquired data relating to prognosis and minimal residual disease. Readers
will find Multiple Myeloma and Other Plasma Cell Neoplasms to be a rich
source of knowledge that will be invaluable in improving patient management.
Wong's Essentials of Pediatric Nursing: Second South Asian Edition Mar 10
2021 Wong's Essentials of Pediatric Nursing: Second South Asian Edition
Federal Grants and Contracts for Unclassified Research in the Life Sciences
Mar 22 2022
Wild Plants as Source of New Crops Sep 16 2021 This eBook is a collection
of articles from a Frontiers Research Topic. Frontiers Research Topics are
very popular trademarks of the Frontiers Journals Series: they are
collections of at least ten articles, all centered on a particular subject.
With their unique mix of varied contributions from Original Research to
Review Articles, Frontiers Research Topics unify the most influential
researchers, the latest key findings and historical advances in a hot
research area! Find out more on how to host your own Frontiers Research

Topic or contribute to one as an author by contacting the Frontiers
Editorial Office: frontiersin.org/about/contact.
Genetic Models and Molecular Pathways Underlying Autism Spectrum Disorders
Sep 23 2019 Genetic Models and Molecular Pathways Underlying Autism Spectrum
Disorders, Volume 241 provides the most recent information on the animal
model systems that are available to study different forms of autism spectrum
disorders. In addition to genetically engineered animals that uniquely model
genetic forms of ASD, this volume also provides detailed chapters on a
variety of specific topics, including An overview of genetic models of ASDs,
Phenotypic modeling of ASD symptoms, Molecular mechanisms of NF1 model of
ASD symptoms, Ube3a gene dosage disorders: molecular and circuit mechanisms
of ASD, Circuit dysfunctions in ASD models, ERK signaling in genetic models
of ASD, and more. Presents a timely, comprehensive assessment of the field
Includes helpful summaries on current knowledge, gaps and future directions
in autism research
The Routledge Handbook of Philosophy of Relativism Oct 17 2021 Relativism
can be found in all philosophical traditions and subfields of philosophy. It
is also a central idea in the social sciences, the humanities, religion and
politics. This is the first volume to map relativistic motifs in all areas
of philosophy, synchronically and diachronically. It thereby provides
essential intellectual tools for thinking about contemporary issues like
cultural diversity, the plurality of the sciences, or the scope of moral
values. The Routledge Handbook of Philosophy of Relativism is an outstanding
major reference source on this fundamental topic. The 57 chapters by a team
of international contributors are divided into nine parts: Relativism in nonWestern philosophical traditions Relativism in Western philosophical
traditions Relativism in ethics Relativism in political and legal philosophy
Relativism in epistemology Relativism in metaphysics Relativism in
philosophy of science Relativism in philosophy of language and mind
Relativism in other areas of philosophy. Essential reading for students and
researchers in all branches of philosophy, this handbook will also be of
interest to those in related subjects such as politics, religion, sociology,
cultural studies and literature.
Uncommon Causes of Stroke Nov 25 2019 Now in its third edition, this
essential and detailed guide provides wide-ranging support for those
diagnosing, treating and assessing complex types of cerebrovascular
diseases, in a high pressure, time-constrained environment. Authored by
leading clinicians in the field of neurology, and supported by advanced in
brain-mapping technologies, this cutting-edge manual provides physicians,
neurologists and emergency practitioners at all levels with a vital
commentary on those relatively uncommon types of cerebrovascular disease
that can lead to patients suffering a stroke. This new edition offers
chapter-by-chapter imaging findings, evaluation and management advice,
alongside insights into new topics such as CARASIL, sickle cell disease,
radiation-induced cerebrovascular disease and blue rubber bleb syndrome.
Updated and thorough, the guide provides a clear presentation on the nature,
diagnosis, and treatment of everyday symptoms, through to more specialised
cases. Building upon existing experience, practitioners can confidently
assess patient needs, and correctly diagnose symptoms first time.
The World of Ancient Rome: A Daily Life Encyclopedia [2 volumes] May 12

2021 This study of Ancient Rome offers a fascinating glimpse of what Roman
society was like—from fashion, to food, to politics and recreation—gathered
from literary works, art, and archaeological remains. • Focuses on daily
life rather than dates and wars, making for engaging content for all readers
• Offers a bibliography of important works as well as online and print
resources for further reading • Includes coverage of a breadth of topics
ranging from performing arts to town planning and military uniforms to
banquets • Features approximately 250 entries with topics arranged
alphabetically • Connects to national standards for world history
Messy Europe Sep 04 2020 Using the economic crisis as a starting point,
Messy Europe offers a critical new look at the issues of race, gender, and
national understandings of self and other in contemporary Europe. It
highlights and challenges historical associations of Europe with whiteness
and modern civilization, and asks how these associations are re-envisioned,
re-inscribed, or contested in an era characterized by crises of different
kinds. This important collection provides a nuanced exploration of how
racialized identities in various European regions are played out in the
crisis context, and asks what work “crisis talk” does, considering how it
motivates public feelings and shapes bodies, boundaries and communities.
Metal Oxides and Related Solids for Electrocatalytic Water Splitting Aug 03
2020 Metal Oxides and Related Solids for Electrocatalytic Water Splitting
reviews the fundamentals and strategies needed to design and fabricate metal
oxide-based electrocatalysts. After an introduction to the key properties of
transition metal oxides, materials engineering methods to optimize the
performance of metal-oxide based electrocatalysts are discussed. Strategies
reviewed include defect engineering, interface engineering and doping
engineering. Other sections cover important categories of metal-oxide (and
related solids) based catalysts, including layered hydroxides, metal
chalcogenides, metal phosphides, metal nitrides, metal borides, and more.
Each chapter introduces important properties and material design strategies,
including composite and morphology design. There is also an emphasis on costeffective materials design and fabrication for optimized performance for
electrocatalytic water splitting applications. Lastly, the book touches on
recently developed in-situ characterization methods applied to observe and
control the material synthesis process. Introduces metal oxide-based
materials for electrocatalytic water splitting applications, including their
key properties, synthesis, design and fabrication strategies Reviews the
most relevant materials design strategies, including defect engineering,
interface engineering, and doping engineering Discusses the pros and cons of
metal oxide-based materials for water splitting applications to aid in
materials selection
Wildland Fire Smoke in the United States Feb 09 2021 This open access book
synthesizes current information on wildland fire smoke in the United States,
providing a scientific foundation for addressing the production of smoke
from wildland fires. This will be increasingly critical as smoke exposure
and degraded air quality are expected to increase in extent and severity in
a warmer climate. Accurate smoke information is a foundation for helping
individuals and communities to effectively mitigate potential smoke impacts
from wildfires and prescribed fires. The book documents our current
understanding of smoke science for (1) primary physical, chemical, and

biological issues related to wildfire and prescribed fire, (2) key social
issues, including human health and economic impacts, and (3) current and
anticipated management and regulatory issues. Each chapter provides a
summary of priorities for future research that provide a roadmap for
developing scientific information that can improve smoke and fire management
over the next decade.
Beyond Measure Oct 25 2019 Now in paperback, the New York Times bestseller
from Race to Nowhere director Vicki Abeles about how our schools can
revolutionize learning, prioritize children’s health, and re-envision
success for a lifetime. Race to Nowhere, Vicki Abeles’s groundbreaking
documentary about our educational system, tapped into a widespread problem
in our nation’s schools: From high school to kindergarten, an entire
generation of American students is being pressured to perform in ways that
make them less intellectually flexible, creative, and responsive to a
changing world. Vicki brought home how, as students race against each other
to have constantly higher grades, better test scores, and more AP courses
than their classmates, they are damaging their own mental and physical
health. Now in the New York Times bestseller Beyond Measure, Vicki continues
this all-important conversation, seeking out success stories to inspire and
instruct those who are eager to create change. We see examples of teachers
who have cut the workload in half and seen scores rise; parents who have
taken the pressure off of their kids only to find their motivation and
abilities rise on their own; schools that have instituted later start times
so that the kids are getting the sleep they need able to learn more
efficiently. Everyone is aware that the educational system is broken, and
Beyond Measure reveals a personal, unique, on-the-ground perspective. From
limiting the number of AP courses a college will consider to eliminating the
competitive need to “do more than the next kid” and shifting emphasis in the
admissions process to essay options over test scores. “With both heart and
smarts, Vicki Abeles showcases the courageous communities that are rejecting
the childhood rat race and reclaiming health and learning (Maria Shriver).”
The result will help students succeed, not just on the race to college—but
for life.
Annual Review of Nursing Research, Volume 33, 2015 Apr 11 2021 This
groundbreaking annual review has provided nearly three decades of knowledge,
insight, and research on topics critical to the field of nursing. The 33rd
volume delivers the most current research on traumatic brain injury (TBI)
with a focus on its implications for improving health and wellbeing. The
book examines promising new interventions for individuals suffering from TBI
with supporting research about their efficaciousness. Invited
experts--highly respected nurse scientists working in a variety of TBIrelated arenas--stress outcomes and symptom development post-TBI. The Review
encompasses current military research on TBI along with animal models in TBI
research. It addresses the relationship of sleep disorders to TBI-related
PSTD; biomarkers related to recovery from TBI; genomics, transciptomics, and
epigenomics; cerebral perfusion pressure and intracranial pressure in TBI;
and an informatics system for TBI research. Also covered are TBI in
pediatrics and in caregiver research. Additionally, the Review also provides
a unique literature review of under-reported research. Key Topics Military
Research on TBI Animal Models in TBI Research PSTD and Sleep Post-TBI

Biomarkers Related to Recovery Post-TBI Genomics, Transcriptomics, and
Epigenomics in TBI Research Common Data Elements and Federal Interagency
Traumatic Brain Injury: Research Informatics System for TBI Research
Cerebral Perfusion Pressure and Intracranial Pressure in TBI TBI in
Pediatrics TBI in Caregiver Research
Risk, Reliability and Sustainable Remediation in the Field of Civil and
Environmental Engineering Jan 20 2022 Risk, Reliability and Sustainable
Remediation in the Field of Civil and Environmental Engineering illustrates
the concepts of risk, reliability analysis, its estimation, and the
decisions leading to sustainable development in the field of civil and
environmental engineering. The book provides key ideas on risks in
performance failure and structural failures of all processes involved in
civil and environmental systems, evaluates reliability, and discusses the
implications of measurable indicators of sustainability in important aspects
of multitude of civil engineering projects. It will help practitioners
become familiar with tolerances in design parameters, uncertainties in the
environment, and applications in civil and environmental systems.
Furthermore, the book emphasizes the importance of risks involved in design
and planning stages and covers reliability techniques to discover and remove
the potential failures to achieve a sustainable development. Contains
relevant theory and practice related to risk, reliability and sustainability
in the field of civil and environment engineering Gives firsthand experience
of new tools to integrate existing artificial intelligence models with large
information obtained from different sources Provides engineering solutions
that have a positive impact on sustainability
Unshackled Jul 22 2019 Clint Bolick and Kate J. Hardiman begin with a
thought experiment: how would we structure a 21st-century K&–12 school
system if we were starting from scratch, attending to contemporary parental
needs and harnessing the power of technology? Maintaining that the status
quo is unacceptable, they take a forward-thinking look at how choice,
competition, deregulation, and decentralization can create disruptive
innovation and reform education for all students.The US Supreme Court
proclaimed 65 years ago in Brown v. Board of Education that our schools must
provide equal educational opportunities, but as Bolick and Hardiman argue we
have yet to make good on that promise. School systems are bound to
antiquated structures, outdated technology, and bureaucratic systems that
work for adults, not children. The COVID-19 pandemic has highlighted how
ossified the traditional public school system has become. Today's ruptures
in traditional learning create opportunity for reinvention. Unshackled
explains that technology can redefine the ways students learn in and out of
the classroom and highlights the benefits of expanding educational freedom
so that families are able to choose an education that fits their child's
needs.
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